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About You

What is your name?

Name:
Terry Sherrington

What is your organisation?
Organisation:

On behalf of:

How can we contact you?
Email:

Telephone:

Address:
Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

| believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -

| am a regular visitor to the area and find the access roads from the Inchgarth Road to the A93 totally inadequate and dangerous at both ends because of
inadequate sight lines for oncoming traffic . The volume of traffic demands a proper link road to both enhance the area and provide a safer environment for
drivers, pedestrians and cyclists. The development would also provide safer and easier access to the Railway Line. There also appears to be a demand for the
type of housing and facilities outlined in the proposed plan.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:
No file was uploaded
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